

NOTICE TO STUDENTS IN ILDURO ARCHAEOLOGICAL FIELD SCHOOL

The Department of Greek and Roman Studies invites applications for awards from the Reese McClenahan Memorial Ilduro Award. Up to four awards of \$1000 may be granted on the basis of application to the Department. The income from this award has been provided by a generous donor and is dedicated to supporting travel needs for undergraduate students and volunteers. Students who have not been awarded any other scholarships/grants and fulfill the following requirements will have priority:

- Have been accepted to participate in the Ilduro Field school
- Are majors or minors in Greek and Roman Studies and/or Anthropology
- Enrolled in GRS 495

A limited amount of funds will be available. Applications should be submitted to Dr. Alejandro Sinner, Director of the Ilduro Archaeological Project and instructor of GRS 495 in Spain, Department of Greek and Roman Studies, by 15 March 2024 (agsinner@uvic.ca). The result of the competition will be announced by 31 March 2024. The Department reserves the right to grant fewer awards depending on the number of applications.

Students should clearly indicate on their applications that they fulfill all the above requirements.

Alejandro G. Sinner Associate Professor Director of the Ilduro Archaeological Project